
1

Subject: Cannabis store

From: Lorena Frazier
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 3:01 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Cannabis store 

I support the cannabis store to be put in at the first Litre as it is close to my house and makes it  accessible for 
me. 2195 Macdonald ave Prince George B.C. V2L4G5  

Redacted




